Deﬂombar 19’ 1944,

Director of Athletics.

Dear Ernie;

| Thanks for your two wires - one from Garden Oity on
December 12, and youwr wifie from Wichite tonights I will read

the wire to the boys, and I know they will appreciate your
fnterest in them and the teau, as I doa

mth' all good wishes, I am

8incersly yours,

Director of Fhysical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach,




